
 

 

 

 

 

 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2025-011 
 
 
Date:   Tuesday, February 11, 2025 
 
Time:   February 11, 2025, from 06:00 through 15:00, April 2, 2025 
 
Subject: Runway 16R-34L Shortened Runway with Revised Declared Distances 
 
 

In Phase #1 of the Cross Taxiway Reconstruction Project: 
 
Runway 16R-34L will be shortened from Feb. 11 through Apr. 2, 2025. 

• Approximately 800 feet of the northern section of runway 16R-34L will be closed for construction        

activity relating to this project. 

• The 16R ILS and associated navaids will remain de-activated during this phase of work. 

• Taxiway “C” will remain open for taxi traffic from East to West and West to East. 

• Taxiway “D” will be closed for reconstruction during this phase. 

• Taxiway “E” will be the northern-most access to Runway 16R. 

• Taxiways “F”, “G”, “H”, “K”, “M”, “N”, “P” and “Q” will remain open for aircraft crossings. 

• Taxiway “R” will remain as the southern-most access for Runway 34L. 

 

Runway 16L-34R will be closed for the duration of this phase. 

 

NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
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 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/

